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Dear parent / carer, 
 
Cancellation of year 6 to 7 transition days 
 
 
I regret to inform you that we have made the decision that transition days for year 6 pupils 
going into year 7 cannot go ahead on secondary school or academy sites this term. 
 

This decision has not been taken lightly but, in the context of Covid-19 cases caused by 
the Delta variant continuing to increase across the borough, we have no other option. 
 
Your school or academy will be in touch with you about alternative arrangements, as we 
are all committed to supporting your child’s move to year 7 in September in these 
continually challenging times. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
   
  Karen Wright  
 Director of Public Health  
    

 
Helen Ellis 
Service Director, Early Help/Schools and 
SEND 


